
 
 
 

February  25, 2025 

 

 

TO:  Wade Kapszukiewicz, Mayor 

 

FROM: Thomas C. Gibbons, Director TG 

 

SUBJECT:   RE-APPOINTMENT TO TOLEDO CITY PLAN COMMISSION 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

The Executive Committee of the Toledo City Plan Commission respectfully requests the re-

appointment of Mr. Kristopher Ball to the Toledo City Plan Commission for an additional three-

year term expiring on March 31, 2028.  HIs time and experience are truly valued by the 

Commission. 

 

Thank you for your consideration to this matter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cc:  Brandon Rehkopf, Chairman 

Lisa Cottrell, Deputy Director 
 

 
 
 
 
 
*Attendance note per 02/26 email from Director Gibbons: He has only missed 2 meetings from 

Jan 2024 to February this year and one of those was a county meeting (he is one of the city reps 

on the County PC) so he’s only missed once  
 


